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Jacqueline Burton

From: Planning Department

Subject: FW: To whom it may concern

From: Matthew   
Sent: July 7, 2021 11:20 AM 
To: prrd dc <prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: To whom it may concern 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  

To whom it may concern  
As a resident and business owner of Pink Mountain I strongly reject the idea of another camp the rooms 

available in Pink Mtn are never at 100 � capacity. Bringing in USA owned camp companies or in fact any non 
local camp is just cutting the throat of the locals and pumping our dollars out of Pink Mtn. We already have old 
camps littering the highway from FSJ and well into the Sierras . Camps become outdated within a few years and 
companies just abandon or neglect as the trucking and reclaimation is huge. Horizon North on Don Loewens 
land has set up at least a 150 man camp with no permit. They are pretty confident they can Bullwinkle  locals 
and PRLD. They are not local they don't pay land taxes and it needs to be stopped 
Thank you 
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